

Ebbw Fawr Learning CommunityCymuned Ddysgu Ebwy Fawr

Headteacher / Prifathro: Mr. H. R. Lloyd, BA Hons, MSc

W: www.ebbwfawr.co.uk

5 January 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our ongoing support for year 11 pupils, we have arranged for all pupils to attend a Careers Fayre at Abertillery Leisure Centre on Tuesday 17 January.

The Fayre has been developed in partnership with the Blaenau Gwent Learning Zone to help learners gain important information regarding their next steps following this summer's GCSE examinations. The focus will be to support pupils in understanding the relevant qualifications they may need on the pathway to their chosen career. The event will run from 1.35-2.45pm and transport is provided free of charge to and from the venue. Learners will return to school by the end of the school day.

Please do not hesitate to contact should you have any queries or questions about this event.

Yours faithfully

P Freegard Deputy Phase Director Secondary

